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Peter Kiewit Sons ULC has been awarded a contract to undertake winter rock remediation work at 
the Big Bar landslide site. The contractor is now mobilizing equipment to the site and plans to begin 
work in the coming week.  

Remediation work will include: 

• Construction of an access route to the site; 

• Rock scaling, reinforcement and meshing to mitigate rock fall; 

• Drilling and blasting of the “east toe,” a rock outcrop on the east bank of the river, to 
reduce water velocity and height barriers for migrating salmon; and 

• Drilling and blasting to remove of obstructing rocks from the river channel. 

Work is expected to be complete by March 2020.  

To view the contract awarded to Peter Kiewit Sons ULC, please visit www.buyandsell.gc.ca. 

ABOVE: The Big Bar landslide site as seen via drone, December 2019. 

CONTRACT FOR MAJOR WINTER WORK AT THE BIG BAR LANDSLIDE AWARDED 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content?id=636BAFFB10A1492C964B5FE1E90E80F1
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